INTERNATIONAL

MAARIF SCHOOLS

OF AUSTRALIA

To the Resident
2A Percy Street
Auburn NSW 2144 06/11/2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: International Maarif Schools of Australia — Gallipoli Campus - SSD-8926 Mod 1
Request for Consultation / Input

lnter_national Maarif Schools of Australia (IMSA) Gallipoli Campus has recently submitted a
modification to the approved State Significant Development (SSD) application No. SSD-8926
and understands that you have made a submission in regard to the modification application. We
would value an opportunity to consult with you and discuss the matters raised in your

submission.

We also note that Condition B2 of the development consent requires consultation with
yourselves regarding the potential need for acoustic treatment of the south-facing first floor
window of your dwelling, which would be provided at full cost to the School. We would like to
arrange an opportunity to meet with you and discuss the requirements of this condition, the
nature of any concerns you may have, and confirm if an agreement can be reached to provide

window treatment as set out under Condition B2 of the consent.

To arrange an opportunity to discuss the above matters with the School, please contact the
undersigned on 1800 622 743

Izzet Anmak

Assistant Project Manager
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